# NEWS FROM DAWSON CO-OP CREDIT UNION

**MARCH 2021** 

#### **Holiday Closings:**

Memorial Day: 05/31/2021





### Calendars Are Available

Stop by and get your 2021 calendars today. Available while supplies last.

'Let's Get Crafty!': Use your debit card and get rewarded! Beginning April 1 -June 30, 2021 when you use your debit card to make purchases, you are automatically entered for a chance to win! Grand Prize: \$500 gift card, or a \$50 gift card which will be given away each month of the promotion period.



## Conarats!

To Mary Raske of Renville who won a \$50.00 VISA gift card as part of the "Level Up!" SHAZAM Debit Rewards campaign which ran September 1 - December 31, 2020.

#### 2021 ANNUAL MEETING

The annual meeting, historically scheduled for late February, has been rescheduled. Please join us on Monday, May 24th at 7:00 pm in the Dawson-Boyd school commons for the meeting.



Applications are now available at your local high school, our DCCU branches, and on our website. To be eligible, parents of the student or the student must be a Credit Union member.

Useful Typ: Make sure to keep your Credit Union Statements! Did you know that statements should be kept accessible in hard or electronic form for one year, after that they can be shredded.

Privacy Notice: Federal law requires us to tell you how we collect, share, and protect your personal information. Our Privacy Policy has not changed and you may review our policy and practices with respect to your personal information at: https://www.dawsonco-opcu.com/wp-content/ uploads/2014/04/Privacy04-2014.pdf or you may request a copy by giving us a call.

**Dawson Branch:** 711 6th St | PO Box 1002 Dawson, MN 56232 (320)769-2908; (800)276-0025

**Boyd Branch:** 380 Stockholm Ave | PO Box 245 Boyd, MN 56218 (320)855-9900

**Renville Branch:** 208 N Main | PO Box 585 Renville, MN 56284 (320)329-3152; (866)529-4623 Here is how the "winning" scam works and what you should be aware of:

- A phone call claiming you have won a sweepstakes prize and they will ask you to send money---STOP! Publishers Clearing House does not notify their contest winners by phone.
- -An email notifying you that you have won a major sweepstakes prize but asks you to provide personal financial information or to send money --- STOP! You have most likely been contacted by a fraudulent sweepstakes scam operator. Publishers Clearing House does not notify their contest winners by phone.
- A check in the mail accompanied by a letter stating it's for a legitimate sweepstakes prize and asking you to cash it and wire/send a portion back --- STOP! You are a victim of fraud and the check in NOT real! You should always remember that at Publishers Clearing House, no payment or fee is ever necessary to enter or claim a prize.
- -If you are asked to provide your card number or your financials account information to claim a prize --- STOP! Fraudulent scam artists often request this information and then go on a spending spree with your debit card or wipe out your bank account.



April is National Credit Union Month. We can't wait to help our young members learn good financial habits through this year's theme, "Be a Credit Union saver and your savings will never go extinct." Saving for your future is important but understanding WHY is just as important. During the month of April, any child ages 0-12 that opens their own account will receive a building block piggy bank.









